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ADVANCED CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

April 6,2016

RECONSTRUCTION OF 7TH AVE, PHASE 2
APRIL II-MAY 26,2016 WEATHER PERMITTING

Please be advised that PHASE #2 OF RECONSTRUCIION OF 7TH AVENUE (from New
Brunswick Ave to the end of Phase 1 near the cemetery) will be under construction from
MONDAY, APRIL 11 through THURSDAY, MAY 26, weather permitting. Work hours
will generally be 7:00 am - 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday.

Work will consist of construction of concrete curb, excavation of the existing roadbed, and
roadway reconstruction. During the entirety of the project, the roadway will be closed
during work hours for the safety of workers and the traveling public. Construction crews
will strive to have the roadway open to traffic at the end of each work day, and Emergency
Vehicles will be able to access the roadway at all times. Signs will be posted to shift traffic
to County Road 519 (3fd Ave) at Warren Street and all cross streets inside the construction
area.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during construction.


